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Dear Ms Singleton, 
 
Thank you for the additional information you have provided in response to our letter dated 4 April 2017 
and additional information requested by Byron Shire Council in our letter dated 11 April 2017 for 
Development Application CP17-004.  We confirm receipt of this information on 21 April 2017.   
 
We again note that information in respect of a number of matters still remain outstanding. As advised 
in our previous letter, provision of this information in considered necessary to assist the Coastal Panel 
in exercising its functions as a consent authority.  
 
In relation to a number of the Coastal Panel’s information requests, we note your response referencing 
the 2013 WRL report. In consideration of this material, the Coastal Panel notes the ICM proposed 
design is a different structure to those works exhibited in the WRL report.   
 
The Coastal Panel also notes the proposed works represents a substantial increase over and above 
what is currently in-situ, as evidenced by the intent to import rock to site to give effect to the proposed 
design. The Panel requires an assessment on the impact that the proposed works will have on and 
from the physical coastal processes and hazards. It is noted that this information still remains 
outstanding.   
 
The NSW Coastal Panel is giving you a further opportunity to provide this outstanding information. We 
request that you provide the additional information, or details of when you will be able to provide that 
information, within 10 days of this letter. If this information is not provided by this date, the Panel will 
then proceed to determine the application on the basis of the information currently before it.   
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the information in this letter please contact 
coastal.panel@environment.nsw.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
MARC DALEY 
Secretariat 
NSW Coastal Panel  
 

26 April 2017 

Ms Kate Singleton 
Planners North 
P.O Box 538 
Lennox Head, NSW, 2481 
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